Revere Music Parents Association Meeting Tuesday, December 5, 2017 – 7:30 PM

Welcome: Kimberly Peters

I. Band Council and Choir Officers' Reports

II. Secretary Report: Sandi Kraus
III. President Report: Kimberly Peters

IV. Vice President Report: Marianne Grandon

V. Treasurer Report: Dave Peters

VI. Director's Reports:

Mr. LeBeau Mrs. Rizzo Mrs. Forney

VII. Chairperson's Reports:

Esther Post: Fruit Sale

Bart and Laura Sauer: **Concessions** (soccer event)
Adam Besenyodi: **Communications/Publicity/Handbook**Deanna Durbin/Terri Freeman: **Website** www.reveremusic.org

Scott Borchering: Choir Liaison
Bob Benza: Middle School Liaison
Sonja Guilda: Color/Winter Guard Liaison
Michele Dye / Barb Nonno: Hospitality

Lynn Abou-Ghalioum / Ruth Ann Pardo: Spring Banquet - May 18th

Dennis Gentner: Chaperones

Peggy Littlefield / *Dianna Herchek*: **Uniforms** Ken Post / Steve Dutkiewitz: **Equipment**

Judy Nadzam: Cookie Shack

Ellyn Kastelic / Lisa Summerville / Barb Nonno: Bands in the Round / Soup Supper

[Vacant]: Volunteer Coordinator

VIII. Old Business

Middle School Music Program – Task Force

• Photo on band trailer for "Superior" rating

IX. New Business

Purchase of new concert attire

X. Important Dates (dates and times are subject to change): Tuesday, December 11, Holiday Band/Choir Concert, 7 PM Thursday, December 14, RMS Winter Choir Concert, 7 PM

XI. Next meeting: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 7:30 PM

Please go to www.reveremusic.org for all the latest RMPA information!